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Return to Swimming

Dear Parents/Carers,
I hope you’ve all been coping okay and keeping well over lockdown. 
We have received recent communications from OCL informing us that we will be given 3 double lanes (instead of 6 single lanes) and can have a maximum of 30 swimmers in the pool at one given time (30 swimmers per session). They have also requested that there is no more than 1 adult per child in the spectating area. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Following these communications, we request that you complete the following questionnaire. Please click on the link below: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdjgQLQ_R5nWxYLCDSMu9t1aFwVCgWg9v_Web1hHTFTJ51QsA/viewform

Once we have all responses from the questionnaire above, we will begin looking into the best ways of working the sessions moving forward. 
I would like to thank you all in advance for your patience and cooperation at these difficult times and I hope to receive submissions of the questionnaire asap.
Then we can work on getting our swimmers back into the pool!

Thanks and Kind Regards,
Charlotte Taylor
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